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Why was the Eatonville Community Stakeholder (ECS) formed?  

The ECS was formed to capture a diverse cross-section of community members 
representing varying community interests and perspectives. The primary outcome 
of the ECS is to review recommendations and provide feedback to Town staff and 
the administration team at key stages of specific plan development. Ultimately, the 
intention is for the final specific plan document to be reflective of local community 
member interests and values.  


